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Comments: I'm writing to beg you to protect the River of No Return Wilderness Area by denying Perpetua

Resources' permit application to expand its mining in this area and by insisting it complete the current clean up

needed.  The last thing this precious wilderness area needs is more toxic mining.  Denying the permit and

protecting this land also shows respect for the Nez Perce Tribe, which has been working to clean and protect

these lands for all of us.

 

Thank you for saving our lands!


